As announced in the joint statement released by 3M and the Guin Water Works and Sewer Board (GWWSB), 3M and the GWWSB have reached an agreement that will allow the GWWSB to improve water treatment and sewer treatment capabilities and filtration technologies.  With funding from 3M, GWWSB customers will not see increased rates that otherwise would have been necessary to fund these treatment and filtration improvements to address the presence of PFAS in the water and sewer systems.   In the coming weeks you will begin to see construction work starting at our water plant that will be the first step in improving and upgrading our water and sewer systems and treatment capabilities.   We will continue to post progress updates on our website as our work progresses and continues.  
